
 

 
 
 
 
19 January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The second Year 13 mock examinations are scheduled to begin on Tuesday 8th February. 
This will be the final time pupils will have opportunity to practice sitting formal 
examinations before the real examinations in the summer of 2024. The mock examinations 
will run until Friday 1st March and we have attached the timetable for you.  
 
Please be advised that in line with Government guidance, all mock papers from this series 
must be retained by the school, although pupils will have a chance to look at their marked 
papers in lessons to receive feedback on them.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr I Chamberlain  
Headteacher 
 


